
 
 
 

Hello TSJRTC Members, 
 
We hope this Newsletter finds you all well and enjoying your terriers and a few trials 
along the way.  As 2022 draws to a close, we wanted to share a few highlights and a 
couple club business topics to share. 
 
TREASURE VALLEY GEMBOREE:  The Gemboree was a great success!  Thank you 
to all the participants and sponsors!  We were able to cover expenses and have sufficient 
funds for a 2023 trial.  Thank you to all those that helped with all the many, many, tasks 
of putting on a trial, and thank you to all our judges for coming out too.  Urban Warfare, 
was once again a crowd favorite and despite a soggy Sunday, there were happy dogs & 
wagging tails at all the events throughout the weekend.  The dinner was really nice, well 
attended, and everyone seemed to have a good time catching up & sharing terrier tales. 
 
ELECTION OF NEW OFFICERS:  We are looking for nominations for Board Positions 
for the 2023-2024 term.  Please consider running for a Board position, without a 
dedicated Board, our club will cease to exist.  All Board positions are up for election/re-
election. We encourage anyone who is interested to participate as a Board member to 
submit your name, brief introduction of yourself, and the position of interest to; info@tri-
statejackrussellclub.com.  Nominations open Oct 1 through Oct 30, 2022.  Elections will 
be held electronically November 6-12, 2022. The newly elected officers will take office 
effective January 1, 2023.  The link to vote will be posted on the Tri-state web page once 
it is available.  Descriptions of the Board Positions can be found under By-laws on the 
web page.   
 
FINANCIALS:  Our current balance, with no outstanding obligations, is $17,101.03.  We 
also have our non-profit filing ( 501c7) completed. 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING:  TSJRTC announces that the 2022 Annual General 
Meeting will be held via Google Meet, November 5, 2022.  Please watch your e-mail 
mid-to late October for details and the link to join the meeting.   
 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL:  Reminder that Memberships are due on January 1, 2023 
and are good for one year.  Please get those renewals done as soon as possible.  There 
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is a link on the Web Site where you can complete and mail your application.  We accept 
checks or you can pay your dues using the PayPal button on the site.     
 
 
Your Tri-State Jack Russell Club Board 
 


